RELEASE IN PART B6

From:	H <hrod17@clintonemail.com></hrod17@clintonemail.com>
Sent:	Sunday, July 3, 2011 8:01 AM
То:	'lvalmoro
Subject:	Re: Update Tomorrow
· •	
I'm worried about the weather fo	recasts for thunderstorms. Can you pls check if I should leave earlier (or later?) to be
safe?	
Original Message	
From: Ivalmoro	
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2011 10:3	2 DM
To: H	Z FIVI
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow	
Sounds good, will lock in now.	
Original Message	
From: H	
To: 'Ivalmoro	
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow	
Sent: Jul 2, 2011 10:30 PM	
Sent. Jul 2, 2011 10:30 FW	
Yesthat's great. Thx so much.	
res that s great. The so mach.	
Original Message	
From: Ivalmoro	
	Q DA 4
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2011 10:2	8 PIVI
To: H	
Subject: Update Tomorrow	
They can basically do whatever yo	ou'd like should we say 6:00pm?
Original Message	
From: H	
To: 'Ivalmoro	
Subject: Tomorrow	
Sent: Jul 2, 2011 10:15 PM	
·	
Bill can't get home until late tomo	orrow so is there any chance I could either leave later or take a later shuttle?
J	,
Sent from my Verizon Wireless Bl	ackBerry
, <u>-1-10</u>	(
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BI	ackBerry
Jane 17 July Variable Villages Di	20020.17

В6